Speed bumps

Amanda Stanley <stanley.amandalee@gmail.com>
Mon 9/16/2024 5:22 PM

To:Emily Taylor <etaylor@mtjuliet-tn.gov>

Cc:Chris My Love @ ¥ Frazier@ W <fraziercity@yahoo.com>

Emily,
My name is Amanda Frazier and | have copied Chris Frazier on this email.

| have been speaking with Diane Eldridge about the proposed speed bumps that are going to go in our
subdivision and we both vote no.

We believe that the home owners in the neighborhood that want these are the ones that allow their
children to play unattended in the street. They also put up personal orange traffic cones in the middle of
the street when their children are playing that we as residents have to drive around to accommodate
their children playing unattended on the public street.

We have a small 3 1/2 year-old son and we would never leave him unattended in the street, he plays in
the back yard and he plays under adult supervision when he does play in the front yard.

Just because a couple residents are choosing to allow children to play unattended in the middle of the
street does not mean that the rest of us have to suffer the consequences of going over speed bumps
every time we come or go out of our subdivision. So we vote no.

Regards,
Amanda Lee Frazier & Chris Frazier
702-712-2599



